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Twilight View Community Water System AR 10 2008 -
(541) 479-9890
Cross Connection Control
Ordinance Letter

4-01479

January 18, 2008

Dear Twilight View Community Water System Customer:

This letter is to serve notice to insure compliance with the Twilight View
Community Water System cross connection control program ordinance.

All of the residences using our water system were required at final
inspection upon completion of construction to install a “Double Check
Valve Assembly” (see enclosed Detail Sheet) to their water service. This
assembly will maintain an active cross connection program to identify,
eliminate or isolate all cross connections that would contaminate our
community water system.

Random inspections will be performed to insure that all services have been
and remain to be installed as shown on the cross connection conirol double
check valve assembly detail sheet that is enclosed. Please note that any non-
compliant water users with improper cross connections could result in loss
of water service until modifications are completed and approved.

Thank you in advance for your attention in this matter to ensure that all
water users maintain a clean and safe water system.

Sincerely,
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Twilight View Community Water System
Double Check Valve Assembly Detail Sheet

Community Water System Pipe Water Service
Service from thestreet Pipe to house
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